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NO LUNCH TODAY AFTER SERIVCE.

Ladies book Study—This will be our last week meeting 

on Wednesdays for a book study of Fervent by Pricilla 

Shirer. The first group meets at 10am in the Fellowship 

Hall. The second meets during the evening Midweek     

Fellowship meeting.  

Midweek Fellowship— This week will be the last 

Wednesday night service with the current format, as the 

ladies will be finishing their book study. After this week, 

we will return to our usual setup until the end of the 

month. As we transition into summer, starting June 1st, we 

want to inform you that we will be implementing summer 

hours, and there will not be a Midweek Fellowship during 

this season. We will resume in the Fall. Thank you! 
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Children are a heritage from the Lord, 
    offspring a reward from him. 

4 Like arrows in the hands of a warrior 
    are children born in one’s youth. 

SERVICE NOTES  
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Mother’s Day— We will not be 

holding our usual lunch after service. 

Instead, we have a wonderful sugges-

tion for you! We encourage everyone 

to celebrate their amazing moms in 

their lives by attending the Yep 

Kanum Fundraiser Brunch, hosted 

by our lovely Nicole Morrison. The church will provide 

tickets for the wonderful mothers of our congregation to 

attend.  Additional tickets will be available for purchase at 

the door for anyone who would like to join their mom.  

AG Trade Center—Colville 

10 am—1 pm 

(Adults $15 , Children 10 & Under $7) 

 

Board Meeting —The monthly CCoG board meeting will 

take place on Wednesday, May 14th, at 4 p.m. Everyone is 

welcome to attend the meeting, which will be held up-

stairs in the Library/Conference Room. If you are unable 

to attend but would like to stay informed, you can read the 

meeting minutes in the Corporate Notebooks located in 

the church office and in the foyer. 


